
Year 6 Update – Friday 10th May 2024 

This week has seen us mark our annual May Procession in honour of Mary. The children reflected 

beautifully throughout the procession and sung their song fantastically. It was so lovely to see so 

many people from our School Community join us for this celebration. 

Also, next week, Year 6 will be carrying out their End of Key Stage 2 SATs tests. Please find details 

of both these events below. 

Religious Education 

In RE this week we have been practising for our May procession. The children sang Hail Holy 

Queen’ and ‘Flowers of the Rarest’ We are very proud of the children.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SATS Week  

This is the timetable for the SATs next week: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have been working hard on their revision over the last few weeks and should 

be feeling ready to tackle their SATs next week.  It is important that they are in school next 

week for their tests as they are the only formal assessments they will sit before their GCSEs 



in Year 11 and therefore the only official data their secondary schools will have about the 

children’s attainment. 

The children should use this weekend to do any last-minute revision that they need to do 

and ensure they have a relaxing couple of days and a good night’s sleep on Sunday! 

SATs Breakfast 

The children are invited to come to school at 8:10 am from Monday to Thursday next week 

for breakfast; this is a chance for them to meet their friends, have some food and hopefully 

help them feel relaxed and ready for their SATs. The children who would like to attend SATs 

breakfast can head to the outside door of the Activity Studio where we will meet them.  

Isle of Wight Meeting 

There is a meeting regarding school journey on Wednesday 15th May at 5:30pm in the hall; 

it is imperative that a representative for your child is present.  Please note that this meeting 

is for parents only; the children will have their own meeting in school the following week. 

Other Information 

• Padua KS2 sports afternoon will take place from 1.30-3.30 on Wednesday 22nd May 

and Lisbon KS2 sports afternoon will take place on Thursday 23rd May from 1.30-3.30 

on Thursday – parents welcome.  Please note that the children can wear a top in the 

predominant colour of their House Team this year. 

Five Ways to Wellbeing 

CONNECT 

Say a daily prayer for the leaders of the world. Perhaps it could be a prayer for Pope Francis 

as he continues to lead the Church in a challenging world. Perhaps it could be a daily prayer 

for King Charles  that he will be restored to full health.  

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

The year 6 Team        
 

 

 
 

 


